
48490
5/13/2023
5/13/2023

$17,000.00
123 fake road
123 William St 
New York, NY 10038 

Invoice Payment Request

Paul Russell 
paul@dripjobs.com 
(410) 623-7575
123 Lane Rd 
Omaha, NE 83839 

King Kong Painting
Fake Road 
Yorkana, PA 17406 
Phone: (352) 888-4989

Invoice #
Invoice Date
Due Date
Balance Due

Remit Payment To

Product / Service Quantity Price Subtotal Tax Total

Concrete Installation
Preparation & Application

Site preparation: We will clear the area and grade
it to ensure proper drainage for your concrete
structure.
 
Formwork: We'll use wood, metal, or plastic frames
to shape the concrete structure to your
specifications.
 
Reinforcement: We'll add steel bars or mesh to
reinforce the concrete and prevent cracking,
ensuring your structure is strong and durable.
 
Pouring the concrete: We'll mix and pour the
concrete into the formwork.
 
Curing: We'll keep the concrete moist and at the
proper temperature to ensure it sets properly and
doesn't crack.
 
Finishing: Once the concrete has fully set and
cured, we'll remove the formwork, leaving a visually
appealing finished structure that's ready to use

We understand that each project is unique, so we'll
tailor our services to meet your specific needs. Our
experienced contractors can provide a range of
services, including site preparation, formwork,
finishing, and sealing, to ensure your finished
structure meets your expectations.

1.00 $14,500.00 $14,500.00 $0.00 $14,500.00

Concrete Sealing 1.00 $2,500.00 $2,500.00 $0.00 $2,500.00



We can apply the sealer to both new and existing
concrete structures, such as driveways, patios, and
sidewalks, to help extend their lifespan and improve
their durability.
Concrete sealers come in different types, such as
acrylic, epoxy, and penetrating sealers, and can be
transparent or colored to enhance the appearance
of the concrete and protect it from stains and
discoloration.
To seal your concrete surface, we will clean and
prepare the surface to ensure that the sealer can
bond properly and provide maximum protection. We
will then apply the sealer and allow it to dry and cure
according to the manufacturer's instructions.
Sealing your concrete is a smart investment that can
help you avoid costly repairs down the line and keep
your concrete surface looking great for years to
come.

SubTotal $17,000.00

Tax $0.00

Total $17,000.00

Payment Request
A payment of $500.00 has been requested.

Amount Requested $500.00
Due Today $500.00

Service Address

123 Lane Rd, Omaha, NE, 83839

Terms and Conditions

Example Invoice fineprint. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


	Payment Request
	A payment of $500.00 has been requested.


